

Newsletter Date: Dec 20th, 2017



Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT, then let the meeting chair know.

Dec 20th, 2017

Front Door Greeters: Cemi Vur & Terry Rogers

Front-of-House:

Jeff Boegel

Invocation: Patrick Maguire

Introductions:

Christine McAuley

Rotary Minute:

Rod Mont

50/50:

Bill Brendon Sgt @ Arms:

Graham Calder

Dec 27th, 2017 -- Meeting Cancelled

Front Door Greeters:

Front-of-House:

Meeting Notes:

Meeting Notes:

Randall Taylor

Meeting Notes:

Janice Perrino

Invocation:

Introductions:

Rotary Minute:

50/50:

Sgt At Arms:

Jan 3rd, 2018

Front Door Greeters:

Eilleen Tatton & Randall Taylor

Front-of-House:

Sher Holubowich

Invocation:

San Mahara

Introductions:

Doug Peterson **Rotary Minute:**

Ev Boegh 50/50:

Bonnie Murrell

Sgt At Arms: Denise Davidson Volume 22, Issue 24

Weekly Wake-up

Upcoming Programs

Dec 20th - Business Meeting

Dec 27th - Meeting Cancelled

Jan 3rd-TBA

Happy Holidays to all from your absentee Editor ...

From the snow of Mt Washington to the beaches of Cuba and back again for ski season, living life large these days...







Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Club Birthdays

Dec 24 Anna Jones Dec 28 Randall Taylor Club Anniversaries

No Anniversaries this week.

Meeting Notes - Dec 13/2017 submitted by Bill Hardy, photos by Denise Larson

Visiting Rotarians – None Guests of Rotarians

exchange students – Bea and Coco Peter Sinclair – Loaves and Fishes

Bart Briggs – friend of Graham, house inspector and a clipper fan

Ev – filling in for Nathan as meeting chai, did a great job and told us a great joke.

Rotary Minute

Scott Bradford – did it through charades. Through Scotts charades, we were to figure out that, yesterday at his mailbox he received the Rotary Magazine. Not certain what he was playing out, but we were not even close to figuring that out. So give the magazine a read when you get a chance, Scott read about China and there were a whole lot of cities he could not pronounce.

Ken Hammer was helping Scott and was holding a turtles box. We have no idea why ???

Donna Allen – Christmas Auction Burger and Beer night, was a success, good response with exceptional help. Total raised, when all said and done, was \$3,468.77 and our club rounded it to \$4,000 for loaves and fishes.

Ken Hammer – Brent Butt – Comedy for a Cause April 6, 2018.

Graham Calder – Last 11 home games volunteers needed, Ron sending out an email. We are \$1,100 ahead of last year at this time.

Guest Speaker - Janet Dunnett - author of "The Dwindling"

a daughter's caregiving journey to the edge of life.

It is a memoir that is sometimes sad, but always engrossing

1 in 4 Canadians are family caregivers

1 in 3 caregivers are still working

We need to get people familiar with the experiences at the end of life and evaluate the merits of our current pathways.

Books online or email janetdunnett@shaw.ca

Bill 50/50 - \$274 current jackpot / Patrick won the chance to draw for 8 of spades. No luck, he drew jack of hearts.

Nelson – Foundation, he forgot the tickets, wanting people to double up next week. He will be sending out an email on Paul Harris

Don Bonner – sgt of arms – he finally realized and learned we have exchange students.



Merry Christmas from Denise Larson

Doing Salvation Kettles with the Grinch and volunteering with Rotary Club of Avon Park (Florida)

Also met a gator on the course the other day and I had to turn my back to get my ball out of the trap. He was just a baby...not sure where mama was.

Rotary Club Meetings

Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Longwood Meeting Rm upstairs 5 p.m. Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.



Rotary Contacts

Club President:

NathanThornton

Past President:

Neil Sorsdahl

Vice President:

Doug Lum

Club Secretary:

Ron Blank

Club Treasurer:

Doug Pearson

Doug | ouroon

Club President Elect: Evelyn Boegh

International Service Director:

San Mahara

Community Service Director:

Dave Perry

Youth Service Director:

Scott Bradford

Club Service Director:

Donna Allen

Member Service Director:

Ken Hammer

Bulletin Editor:

Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:

Bev Hilton, Oceanside

District Governor 2017-2018:

Tom Carroll

RI President 2017-2018:

Ian H.S. Riseley

Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up information is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Denise Davidson.

Four Way Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

